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August 17, 1999

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS

Circular Letter No. 99-1324

RE: Minnesota Department of Commerce Notification

Attached is a Notice of Threshold Adjustment for Workers'
Compensation Rates Not Subject to Disapproval memo from the
Minnesota Department of Commerce.

For questions or additional information concerning this matter, please
contact Mary Lou Houde of the Minnesota Department of Commerce at
651.296.8592.

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Tollefson, CIC
President
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